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Enclosed, please find a  manuscript  entitled “Management before hepatectomy for 

hepatocellular carcinoma with cirrhosis”.   
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This is a review paper describing the preoperative management of hepatocellular 

carcinoma with cirrhosis.   

 

We certify that no portion of this manuscript  has been previously published, and we 

agree to transfer the copyright to  World Journal of Hepatology in the event that this 

manuscript is  accepted for publication.  

 

This paper has been carefully reviewed by an experienced medical editor whose first  

language is English and who specializes in editing papers written by physicians  and 

scientists whose native language is not English.  

 

We hope that you will accept our paper for publication, and we look forward to 

hearing from you.  
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